

Bookworm of Retford

phone 07972 367 681 (or 01777 869224) email: sales@bookwormretford.co.uk www.bookwormretford.co.uk

Dear Reader

It is now thirty years since Bookworm opened in Retford! For the last four years we have been offering a home delivery service and we would like to thank everyone who has used this. Some of you have been loyal customers for the entire thirty years, for that we cannot thank you enough. However, the time has come for us to announce a change to our service.

From January 2023 your books will be delivered by post direct from the booksellers' distribution centre.

This replaces the free door-to-door delivery. Books can still be ordered by phone or email. The postal charge will be a flat rate of £3, but free postage for orders over £30 (approximately three paperbacks) You can send parcels to other UK addresses too. If you wish to send books overseas please ask for prices and have the address ready. Most people do have a parcel box or a place where parcels can be left. Please consider using a plastic box with a lid for your postman to use if you haven't made arrangements for parcels already.

Our popular local history books can be viewed and bought from our website www.bookwormretford.co.uk. They can also be seen and bought from the Bassetlaw Museum shop on Grove Street, Retford. Please note that the museum currently only accepts cash payments.

Our last orders for Christmas delivery (including books in our Christmas catalogue) will be taken on Monday Dec 12th by 4pm.

A few photo memories from the early years. Thank you for contributing to many happy events!



Paul Burrell signs his books.



Bramcote Lorne School visits Bookworm



Louise Dale signing books



Paul Cookson & David Harmer



Don Powell, formerly the drummer in Slade